
2013 Young Scientist Symposium on Atmospheric Research 
 

Friday, September 20th 
 

Hosted by: 
Colorado State University  

American Association for Aerosol Research (AAAR) Student Chapter and  
FORT Collins’ Atmospheric ScientisTs (FORTCAST) Local AMS Chapter 

 

We invite all graduate students and post-docs 
in the region to present their atmospheric 
research and attend a one day meeting for 
young scientists at the CSU Department of 
Atmospheric Science. 
 
All posters and talks focused on studies of the 
atmosphere are welcome. Come to learn about 
ongoing research at institutions in the area, 
meet, and find collaborators for future 
projects. This opportunity can also be used to 
practice giving a talk or poster for a national 
conference.  
 
The conference will be followed by an informal 
social happy hour activity. Please submit 
abstracts and/or register for the event by 
August 30th, 2013. 

Visit our website to register to present or attend:  
http://www.atmos.colostate.edu/aaar/symposium.html 
 
Please direct any symposium questions to csuaaar@gmail.com 

Doug Stolz

 


